
 

January Principal’s Message 
Parkers Prairie High School 

Greetings from the  
Principal’s Office!  

 
Happy New Year! 

 
 
 
PANTHER BOOSTERS & PANTHER PARENTS 
 
We are in need of your help, Parents!  We are 
working to keep the long line of Panther Boosters 
tradition in District 547.  Parents of current and 

future high school students are needed to continue the great tradition of 
support to our district.  Over the course of the past several years, the 
Panther Boosters have donated over $80,000 to our district.  Without their 
support, performing groups and athletic teams wouldn’t have the resources 
needed for the teams to thrive.  Panther Parents is beginning to grow from 
the elementary school into the high school.  The purpose of this group is to 
support staff and students meet school-wide goals and promote positive 
academics in the school.  Together these groups can make big impact in 
small ways.  If you would consider anything: 
from ticket-taking, to making a pan of bars, to 
supporting a learning opportunity for families, 
please contact the office or email me at 
cjohnson@pp.k12.mn.us​ . 
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SCHOOL-WIDE GOALS:​  ​We need your help 
We have reached the halfway point for the year.  The focus this year has 
been on interventions regarding attendance and work completion.  We 
need your help to meet our school-wide goals this year.  Please do the 
following in support of your student: 

● See that your child arrives at 
school each day and on time 

● If he or she must be gone, 
communicate with the school regarding 
absences 

● Insist on your child completing 
assignments at night or weekends 

● Utilize our support system of after 
school homework help, Saturday 
School, tutoring, and meeting with 
teachers 

● Encourage your child to read each 
night at home 
 

 
UPCOMING DATES AND REMINDERS 

● Sno Daze January 23-27 
● Dance at elementary is sponsored by 

Panther Parents.  This is going to be 
unlike any winter dance we’ve had 
before.  Lots of games, dancing, and fun 
activities for students. 

● January 23, 2017 no school 
● February 20-21, 2017 no school 
● Saturday School: 

○ January 14 & 21 
○ February 4 & 25 


